
550 Washington Project Re-start plan 
 
Robert Hubner – Turner  

In anticipation of a 5/4/20 project restart we want to start getting all of the proper planning and 
precautions in place.  Please see the attached ​COVID-19 addendum to the safety manual.​ Please 
incorporate this as a minimum standard to your project specific plan and submit back to us by the end of 
next week.  We have also attached a sample ​PTP that addresses COVID-19 precautions​. 

Please not that all JHA’s that have task where men are with in the 6’ limitation, the JHA will need to be 
redone to try to avoid that or incorporate the close quarters precautions. 

Early next week we will be issuing a site specific plan with attached logistics to show project entry, exits 
and general changes. 

You will also need to incorporate this into the crane work for next week. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

https://steelcovidcenter.nyc/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TURNER-PPE-Standards-COVID19.pdf
https://steelcovidcenter.nyc/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TURNER-PTP-with-Covid-19.pdf

